Disclaimer

Events held under the Blossoming Flowers banner are run by local volunteers, who
are provided with guidelines and advise in ensuring a safe environment, including:

e Registration for all children to take place upon entry to the venue
e DBS checked volunteers and first aiders to be present at events
e Parent presence at the event to ensure children comply with any guidelines

Whilst we strive to ensure a safe environment, Blossoming Flowers and local
volunteers DO NOT accept responsibility for the welfare, safeguarding or supervision
of any child at any event. Parents/Guardians are required to be present on site
throughout the duration, therefore responsibility lies with the accompanying adult.

Food - Blossoming Flowers and its volunteers DO NOT accept any liability for food
purchased or consumed at an event. If you or your child have an allergy or concern
it is your responsibility to ensure the food consumed is safe.

Photography - An opt-out of video/pictures option is available on registration and
if selected reasonable measures will be taken to ensure that pictures/videos where
the child is identifiable will not appear on our website/social media. However,
Blossoming Flowers and its volunteers cannot guarantee this and do not accept any
responsibility for photographs/videos being made other parents.

Loss of Possessions - Blossoming Flowers and its volunteers DO NOT accept any
liability for loss of possessions when attending the events. It is your responsibility to
keep any personal possessions safe.

Funday/Activities/Inflatables — Any equipment/Inflatables used or activities
participated in at an event are at own risk and with permission from the
accompanying adult. The responsible adult can supervise, to ensure the activity is
safe for their child. The following guidelines should be followed by children.

e Food or drink is not permitted during activities

e Children should leave all valuables with parents, such as mobile phones

e Volunteers may ask a parent to remove a child from an activity if they feel
that there is risk of injury to themselves or others.

If there are any concerns on the day, please to speak to a volunteer who will contact
the lead organisers.

Please enjoy the event, whilst being safe and respectful to others at all times.



